
From: Sheri Adams Selway
To: Merulla, Sam; Farr, Jason; Bates, Tamara
Cc: Nann, Nrinder; Jackson, Tom; Whitehead, Terry; Pauls, Esther; Clark, Brad
Subject: Wesley Day Centre
Date: July 10, 2019 3:24:43 PM

To:  Mr. Merulla, chair,  and Committee Members,
To: Councillor Jason Farr, Ward 2

The Wesley Day Centre is the only place in Hamilton that offers a Service Hub for our most
vulnerable Hamilton citizens. Health Care, food, medical services, housing, case management,
showers, laundry are only some of the services  offered at the Day Centre. 

The City has a commitment to addressing poverty, homelessness and problems arising from
those needs for hundreds of our citizens. 

As a citizen, I am more than a little concerned about what this closure will do to hundreds of
our most vulnerable and needy men and women.

I strongly urge the Committee to help keep Wesley Day Centre open until another site is found
and to help find a solution by creating a site so people can continue to access these services in
a way that works for everyone.

Thank you,  

Sheri Selway

Hamilton
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